
Support the education of 40 women in Quito
Report - April 2023

We start the new school year at 
our School for Feminist Popular 

and Political Education!!! 
With your donations, we started 
our educational program based 
on literacy, knowledge exchange, 
women’s leadership, and co-
research processes based on a 

popular-feminist perspective.

In February 2023, we were able to receive 
Helena Silvestre –an Afro-indigenous 
activist from Brazil and writer of Notas 
sobre el Hambre—at our School. Helena 
led a plenary class in which she invited us 
to think about land dispossession, racism 

and gender violence in Latin America.

On behalf of all of us, who are part 
of Mujeres de Frente, thank you very 
much for supporting our process and 

believing in our organization!

HIGHLIGHT
Meet Gloria and Eugenia, two sisters who 

have been part of the School for over 
two years. Both of them regularly assist 

additional support groups at our School to 
improve their reading and writing skills.

Meet this year’s group

L to R: Vicki, María Angela, Jazmín,Margarita and Martha


